
Dear Residents of Park Falls,

There has been much discussion and speculation about a housing development in the works for
our city, and I’m pleased to confirm those rumors. It is with great excitement that I inform you the
City of Park Falls has been working with Dalmark Development Group LLC and the Alpha
Development Corporation on a new project. The developers plan to create 60 affordable rental
housing units that will consist of duplexes and fourplexes.

The City has successfully secured nearly 20 acres of land off Tower Road within city limits for
this new development, which will be named The Pines at Park Falls. In the spring of 2024,
Dalmark Development Group LLC was awarded $1.4 million in Low Income Housing Tax Credits
from the Wisconsin Housing and Economic Development Authority (WHEDA) to support this
project. Dalmark Development Group is currently finalizing additional financial backing and
working with the city to complete a development agreement and secure the necessary permits.
We anticipate the project will begin in May or June of 2025, if all goes according to plan.

This development will address a significant housing need in our community. Since taking office, I
have met with many local industry leaders, nonprofit organizers, and concerned citizens who
have all expressed the need for more housing in our area. We hope this project will be the first
of many new developments to come to Park Falls.

Warm Regards,

Mayor Tara Tervort




